Managers Log Thursday, May 25, 2017  Our ANA Project Purpose
As we draft our application to the Administration for Native Americans, ANA Grant we re-draft our purpose statement. Keeping the purpose statement simple and clear we edited the description to:

The purpose of the KIDE ANA project is to Listen to the people of the Hoopa Community.  We will get the training and some additional staff in order to do the best job of it.  We will go out into our community. To meetings, to events, and to door-to-door so everyone of different ages and walks of life are included.  We will pose the questions:

What is important to you?

How do you want life to be like here?

How do you want to leave this place to your children and grand children?

After a year of listening, we will bring back what we heard to everyone and through a series of consensus building workshops guide all who wish to participate in creating a community wide quality of life statement for our tribe and community.

We will use more ways of engaging with the community and different ways to share what we heard other than broadcasting your comments.  We know not everyone wants to be heard on the radio, we respect your wishes.

We feel this project is important and we are glad to have the opportunity to attempt to make a valuable sense of change in our community.  We share this world

Thanks for listening
